
14th September 2016 

Director — Resource Assessment 
Planning Services 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

I OPPOSE THE ROCKY HILL COAL PROJECT 

To whom in may concern, 

9 Pulbrook pde 
Hornsby NSW 2077 

In reference to the ROCKY HILL COAL PROJECT — Application No.SSD5156 
This letter is written to oppose the Rocky Hill Coal project. I have not made a reportable 
political donation of any kind. 

I am a regular tourist to Gloucester and have loved coming to the country and experiencing 
the fresh air and beauty of the Gloucester valley. 

I was shocked and appalled to hear of this proposed mining development occurring so close 

to the town and residence, especially so close to local schools. I would have thought that an 
appropriate environmental impact assessment would have been carried out and 
acknowledged its proximity to the town was completely unacceptable. 

Any proposal for mine such as this, should occur far from an iconic town centre such as this. 
I complete oppose this mining development application. It makes me feel dirty. I'm 
ashamed to call myself an Australian. 

Yours sincerely 

Andrew Scott Jones 


